
If SB 978 were to pass it would make criminals overnight. It would severely limit my ability to protect 
myself and my family. Furthermore the language about allowing gun stores to refuse to sell to anyone 
could be used to discriminate against my civil rights not only as a average citizen but one with a 
disability.  
 


